
Our Simcoe Hall Team!
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Simcoe Hall Settlement HouseFollow us on social media:
@simcoehallsh

Let’s be friends! 

Charitable Registration No: 11915 0399 RR0001

~Tiffany Kift

As the vibrant colours of fall emerge, we are deeply grateful for your continued support. This season
brings reflection and growth, not just for our programs but for the community we serve.

Our Sun Fun day camp was a great success, with youth creating lasting memories at places like Lego
Land and the Toronto Zoo. Our Food Bank continues to serve over 3000 individuals monthly, with a

52% increase in new clients, highlighting the growing need in our community. We’re committed to
meeting this demand through new partnerships and food drives, and we thank our new Food Bank

Coordinator, Graeme, for his incredible efforts.

Our Backpack Program has also wrapped up successfully, ensuring local students are ready for the
school year, and thanks to your generosity, we distributed 1365 backpacks!

We’re thrilled to announce the success of our 6th annual Charity Golf Tournament, presented by R.
Havery Landscape, which hosted 124 golfers. Thank you to everyone who participated!
Thank you for being part of our journey and for believing in the power of community.

https://www.rhaverylandscaping.com/
https://www.rhaverylandscaping.com/
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Golden Circle Holiday Party!
Mark your calendars for November 22nd as the
Golden Circle (formerly known as the Seniors

Program) celebrate the holiday season! Santa will
be stopping by to spread joy and hand out gifts,

while Chef Tina delights us with a spread of holiday
favorites sure to warm your heart and soul. Live

entertainment will fill the gym with festive cheer,
warm hearts, and dancing feet. It’s going to be a

holiday celebration to remember!

We're thrilled to announce that our after-school program is
now open! To enhance the well-being of the children, we're

seeking donors to support our meal program.

What a fantastic summer at Simcoe Hall's Sun Fun
Day Camp! Campers had unforgettable adventures.
Thanks to our sponsorship program, we offered 32
weeks of free camp to children in need, ensuring

every child experienced summer magic.
A heartfelt thank you to our generous community

members! Your support has helped our kids create
lasting memories of friendship and adventure.

Together, we’re building a brighter future!

We’re excited to share that the Food Bank has been
hard at work, thanks to the generous donations from

our community. In recent months, we’ve assisted
over 1,000 households, totaling approximately

3,000 individuals.
Our newly established intake area has significantly

improved client comfort during waiting periods, and
we’ve received positive feedback on this

enhancement. We couldn't do it without our
committed volunteers, who are vital to our

operations at Simcoe Hall.
Wishing everyone a wonderful fall and continued

support for our mission to aid those in need.

$500:  Wholesome, home-cooked dinners and
snacks for one month
$300:  Nutritious dinners to support growth and
development for one month
$200:  A variety of healthy snacks to fuel learning
and play for one month

If you own a food business, consider partnering with us by
donating meals monthly. Your generosity can transform the

lives of many children and help us meet the growing need for
nutritious food!

Your contribution can make a substantial impact:
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Happy Holidays

SIMCOE HALL EVENTS


